
 
 

MUNICIPAL NOTICE 
 

CLOSURE OF ROADS DURING 2018 NATIONAL ARTS FESTIVAL 

 
This notice serves to inform the general public that, due to the 2018 National Arts Festival, the following traffic 
arrangements will apply from 26 June 2018 to 09 July 2018:  
 
1. Carlisle Street, between Knight and African Streets, will be closed for traffic. 
2. The Standard Bank/City Hall side of Church Square between Hill and Bathurst Streets will be closed for traffic.  
3. Hemming Street between Huntley and High Streets will become a one-way street allowing traffic to enter from Huntley 

Street and exiting into High Street.  
4. The centre island at the intersection of Huntley and Somerset Streets will be closed. Traffic moving up Huntley Street 

will not be able to cross Somerset Street but will have to turn left into Somerset Street. 
 
Any inconvenience that will be caused by these arrangements is regretted. 
 
Any queries in this regard can be directed to the Manager: Traffic Services at telephone number 046 – 603 6079 during 
normal office hours. 
 
 
MR. D. M. PILLAY 
ACTING MUNICIPAL MANAGER 
 
Dated: 12 June 2018 

 


